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7 September 2021 
 
 
 
ANTILLES GOLD EXTENDS EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR CONTRACTS 
 
 

Antilles Gold Limited (ASX Code: AAU, OTCQB: ANTMF) (the ‘Company’ or ‘Antilles Gold’) advises further to its 
announcement dated 4 September 2019, that the Service Agreements entered into with the Company’s Executive 
Chairman, Brian Johnson, and Executive Director, James Tyers, have been extended to 31 December 2022. 

All other terms of the Service Agreements, as detailed in the Company’s Annual Report, remain unchanged. 

This announcement has been authorised by the Board of Antilles Gold Limited. 
 
END 
 
 
For further information, please contact:     
 
Brian Johnson,     
Chairman, Antilles Gold    
T: +61 (02) 4861 1740     
E: brianjohnson@antillesgold.net  
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